
Mervosh, Sarah


From: Mervosh, Sarah


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 2:00 PM


To: christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: New York Times request for comment - Trump prediction on Dorian


Hi Chris,


I'm a reporter at The New York Times. We are working on a story about President Trump's prediction that Hurricane Dorian was likely


to hit Alabama, and the local Birmingham NWS office referred me to you. Would be able to give me a call this afternoon at 212-556-

7574?


Thank you!


Sarah Mervosh


Reporter, The New York Times


212-556-7574


sarah.mervosh@nytimes.com


@smervosh
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